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Hello!  We are on our final stretch of the 24-25 School year. This newsletter, we

will take a look back into our programs at all of the fun and exciting things that we

did this year, give pertinent information pertaining to summer registration and

25/26 membership. We will also dive into a few summer program reminders, share

exiting opportunities with specialty camps and field trips and introduce our

summer staff. Every newsletter brings you a step closer to understanding how

great futures truly begin right here, at the Boys & Girls Club of Truckee

Meadows-Spring & Summer Edition!



Please visit BGCTM.org to register for
summer. Please note accounts with an
outstanding balance will not be able to
register until the account is current. 

We’re excited for our upcoming family nights that are all about connection, celebration,

and community! Join us for our Movie in the Park event on May 16th, a fun-filled evening

under the stars for the whole family. Then on May 23rd, don’t miss our Second Annual Sun

Valley Summer Jam—an incredible event that brings together families from across the Sun

Valley area. This celebration highlights the amazing work happening in the DSMS

classroom, offers support with summer registration, and features activities, food, and fun

for everyone. It’s a perfect way to kick off summer and strengthen the bond between

families, staff, and the Club!

Family Nights

Programming at our BGCTM school sites is designed to be dynamic,
engaging, and impactful. We offer a wide range of activities that support
academic success, leadership development, and community engagement.
Middle school members have the opportunity to participate in mentoring
trips to youth sites, fostering connection and responsibility across age
groups. Our Give Back Like Jack service projects empower members to
make a difference in their communities through hands-on volunteer work. 

What’s New at the Club?

25/26 Annual Membership Summer Registration 
As a special offer, for the month of April,
we are waiving the $20 Annual
Membership fee across all locations!

Renew Now Register Now
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https://bgctm.org/
https://bgctm.org/


Please take a moment to read a few Summer Program Reminders! 

We are super excited to offer specialty camps this year. Specialty camps are

specific to our Pinecrest location. Please visit our website to enroll your member! 

BGCTM Summer Information

BGCTM Summer Specialty Camps

Secret Spy Camp 

Lacrosse Camp 

Each day will focus on
developing a new secret

agent skill as you solve daily
puzzles with fellow campers.

Dates: 7/28-7/31
Ages: 8-12 
Fee: $120

Location: Pinecrest 

Get ready to gear up and hit
the field—our Lacrosse Camp

is coming soon, offering
members a chance to learn
new skills, build teamwork,

and have a blast!
Dates: 7/14-7/18

Ages: 8-12 
Fee: $120

Location: Pinecrest 

Junior Chefs 

Basketball Camp 

Craft Creators 
Join us for a tasty week of

cooking, learning, and having
fun with new friends! 

Dates: 6/16-6/20
Ages: 8-12 
Fee: $120

Location: Pinecrest 

If you like working with your
hands and learning new

skills, Craft Creators is the
camp for you!

Dates: 7/21-7/25
Ages: 8-12 
Fee: $120

Location: Pinecrest 

HOURS OF OPERATION: 7AM-6PM
DROP OFF HOURS: 7AM-9AM
CHILDREN MUST BE PICKED UP BY 6PM, THERE IS NO GRACE PERIOD
WEEKLY AND FIELDTRIP PAYMENTS ARE DUE THE FRIDAY PRIOR TO THE WEEK
FIELDTRIPS ARE ON A FIRST COME FIRST SERVE BASIS 
IF A CHILD IS ON A FIELDTRIP, THEY MUST ATTEND THE WHOLE THING, GUARDIAN MAY NOT PICK
UP EARLY 
FIELDTRIP SHIRTS ARE REQUIRED TO ATTEND THE FIELDTRIP

$5 TO BUY
$1 TO RENT

MEMBERS ARE ALLOWED TO BRING THEIR OWN MONEY FOR FIELDTRIPS, BGCTM IS NOT
RESPONSIBLE FOR THEIR MONEY
SOME FIELD TRIPS REQUIRE MEMBERS TO BRING CERTAIN ITEMS (SEE FIELD TRIP
REQUIREMENTS). THEY ARE RESPONSIBLE FOR KEEPING TRACK OF THESE ITEMS AND THEIR USE.
NO CREDIT WILL BE GIVEN FOR LACK OF ITEMS. CREDITS / REFUNDS WILL NOT BE ISSUED
PLEASE SEE THE MEMBERSHIP DIRECTOR, MEMBERSHIP COORDINATOR OR SITE COORDINATOR
FOR ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS.

GET READY FOR A WEEK OF
LEARNING, COMPETING,

AND GROWING YOUR
BASKETBALL ABILITIES! 

Dates: 7/7-7/11
Ages: 8-12 
Fee: $120

Location: Pinecrest 



MEET THE SUMMER
CREW

PINECREST TEAM!PINECREST TEAM!
KAITLIN NICHOLSKAITLIN NICHOLS

“I am excited to be back
at Pinecrest and do

things that are new to
this site with an amazing

team by my side! (:”

ARIANNA RUIZARIANNA RUIZ

“This summer I am excited
to see the members at

Pinecrest again and for all
of the specialty camps and

activities planned!”

ALEXA VIZCARRONDOALEXA VIZCARRONDO

“I’m excited to come back to
Pinecrest this summer and seeing

familiar faces and meeting new
members! I’m also excited for all

the fun new activities our members
will get to do and I’m excited to get

to work with an amazing team!”

Phone: 775-376-1444 

Email: Pinecrest@bgctm.org

DSMS TEAM!DSMS TEAM!  
JAYLON WEAVERJAYLON WEAVER

“I am excited for all of
the fun things we

offer during summer
like our Family Nights

and Field Trips!”

KYLAH HALVERSONKYLAH HALVERSON

“I am super excited for summer because
I can’t wait to meet and build more

connections with other members! I also
can’t wait for all the fun activities we
have planned such as water days, fun

crafts, family nights, & seeing our
members grow! 

Phone: (775) 674-4915  Ext. 46145

Email: Desertskies@bgctm.org

KAITLYN JEZEKKAITLYN JEZEK

“I am excited for sunny
weather and all of the
amazing opportunities
the Club provides for
our members in the

summer! 

PINECREST COORDINATOR DSMS COORDINATOR 

CLAYTON COORDINATOR SUN VALLEY COORDINATOR

MARVIN MOSS COORDINATOR SCHOOL SITES DIRECTOR

Email: Clayton@bgctm.org Email: Sunvalley@bgctm.org

Email: Marvinmoss@bgctm.org Phone: (775) 360-2417

Email: Kjezek@bgctm.org


